
B   We have no NEW members to welcome this 

      month! 

    Greetings to our Members celebrating their 

Birthdays in  

JUNE ……. 
 

Julie de Jager          (10th) Barbi May       (11th) 

Tracey Venter            (12th) Joe Rautenbach      (15th) 

Sue McEntee          (16th) Michelle Witts-Hewitson   (18th) 

Barbara Bevan           (21st) Rae Stephenson      (21st) 

Henda Steenhuizen  (23rd) Elsore Grobler                      (24th) 

Glenda Lay          (27th) Liz Hughes           (27th) 

Lucia Jonck          (28th) Paula Koncki       (28th) 

Carmen Matthies       (29th) Ann Walker       (29th) 

Gilli Richardson          (30th) 
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President’s Corner……    

                 Hi all, 

                

                I had hoped that it would be possible to share some good news about getting back onto the fairways 

                and greens, but alas no such luck!! 

 

                This Newsletter is not very “newsy” but it is a way of keeping in contact with you all and saying, “ Hey 

                I hope you’re all ok?” 

 

                The state of “limbo” we’re in of not knowing if/when/how we will get back to golf is extremely frustrating 

                for us all. 

 

                As we all know it’s the easiest sport in which to maintain the rule of social distancing ….. our golf shots 

                can go to the left, to the right or straight and often we meet on the green, so Mr R (or should that be 

                Mrs D-Z) what is the delay all about??? 

 

                Let’s hope we don’t have too much longer to wait till we are able to get together and enjoy the  

                camaraderie and fellowship that this game affords us 😊 

 

                Wear your masks.  Stay safe. 

 
 

                    Regards                  

 

                   Les Carrline          

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

Next  Fixture  : 

 

PINNACLE  POINT –   6TH 

JuLY 

 

 

MEMBER FEEDBACK REQUIRED!! 

 

All members will shortly be receiving an 

Email with a Questionnaire attached. 

 

In the event that our Golf courses open 

within the next few weeks, your 

Committee will need to take certain 

precautions to ensure the safety of our 

Players. 

 

Your Feedback will be of great assistance 

so please complete and return to your 

Club rep asap. 

 

THANK YOU 

ON THE LIGHTER 

SIDE OF 

LOCKDOWN……….. 

Up in 

the air 


